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Due to the popularity of the Parade and the requirement that we do not tie up the Parade 
route, this year, as in past years, we need to limit the number of motorized vehicles. 
 
We have received several registration forms.  We appreciate your interest in participating in 
the Kingston St. Patrick’s Day Parade, however, we can only allow (1) vehicle.  The vehicle 
can have your different call letters and station identification and must be decorated in the 
theme of our patron St. Patrick. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to seeing you at the Parade. 
 
We hope that you will join us in making this parade an outstanding community event. If you 
have any questions, please contact one of the Parade Chairmen. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Parade Committee 
  
Parade Co-Chairs      
Larry Dunne   Tel: 845-389-9608 
John Kelly   Tel: 845-656-7001 
Kathleen Houghtaling Tel: 845-338-8980 


